
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Shiloh Families,              June 8, 2017  
 
I hope you are all enjoying these early days of summer. Our administrative team, faculty and staff are working hard 
to prepare an exciting school year for each Shiloh student and family.  We view the summer as a time to get better at 
all that we do.    
 
Below you will find a few updates, previews and connection opportunities that will help you prepare for the 2017-
2018 school year.  These items include: 
 

• Shiloh on the Road   
These meet and greet receptions will be hosted by myself, our Director of Admissions, Alicia Brown and 
other Shiloh leaders for the purpose of providing convenient connection points for our Shiloh families.  The 
first reception will be held next Thursday, June 15th at Onyx in Springdale starting at 9:00 A.M.  

 
• Shiloh’s Kids Day Out – A Preschool Readiness Program  

We are pleased to announce the addition of a preschool readiness program.  This program provides a two 
day a week readiness opportunity for children six months to four years old.  For more information, please 
contact Alicia Brown (aliciab@shilohsaints.org).  

 
• GoEnnounce Digital Citizenship  

In an effort to assist Shiloh students and families in navigating the current digital landscape, we are 
partnering with GoEnnounce to provide our students with training related to safe and effective digital 
citizenship. Additionally, each student in sixth – twelfth grades will be provided with an e-portfolio which 
tracks real time academic and extracurricular updates.    
 

• LobbyGuard system    
When school resumes in August, our main entry points will be equipped with LobbyGuard kiosks. This visitor 
management system will provide our staff with instant background checks on all visitors to further improve 
our current school security plan. 

 
• Parent Orientation and State of the School Address Thursday, August 10th, 2017 at 6:00 PM  

Please make plans to attend what is traditionally one of our biggest nights of the year.   
Many of our future plans and innovations will be shared during this forum.  

 
 
Please know I consider it a great honor and privilege to serve at Shiloh.  If I can be of any assistance, please do not 
hesitate to contact my office.  
 
Have a Great Summer, 
Greg Jones 
President/CEO  
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